
Canford Heath Network - January meeting details 

Happy New to all our Network members and we hope you can attend the next meeting on 

 

 Wednesday 29th January from 10am - 11.30am in the Canford Heath Library 

 

Our invited guest speaker will be James Leyland Dip.PCHM 

James is one of the two Practice Managers at the Canford Heath 

Group Practice and is responsible for the daily running of the 

entire practice. He co-leads a team of some 35 members of staff. 

James will give an insight into what happens behind the scenes 

and how the health of Canford Heath residents has evolved over 

the 27 years he has been at the practice.  

 

The Canford Heath Network meeting is hosted by ARCH - after the talk there will be plenty of 

time for networking and building relationships with each other and of course tea/coffee and 

biscuits on arrival. If you cannot attend this meeting, please send a nominated person from 

your group or organisation.  


